
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Adam Piper <apiper@scag.gov>
CC: David Glaccum (davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov) <davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/16/2016 3:54:38 PM
Subject: Volkswagen

Attachments: Notice 1605-main (2).pdf

Adam,
 
Thank you for the call and advance notice of the settlement.  Attached is the partial consent decree of which we are 
aware.  It is partial, so it may be what you are discussing is another segment of the same lawsuit or some other suit? 
Here are the relevant portions:
 
Page 183 has the notice of the consent and establishment of the Mitigation Trust.
Page 207 lists the settlement money for South Carolina
Page 209 lists the ways the money can be spent.
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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